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GLOBAL FINANCIAL PARTNERSHIP CENTER

GLOPAC welcomes visiting fellows of the 18th group 
Tokyo, Oct. 2023 
 

The GLOPAC welcomed a group of nine officials from securities regulators in nine jurisdictions as its 18th visiting 
fellows. The visiting fellows completed an online course before their visit, which helped the group make the most 
of the three-week period of the program to experience advanced learning. The visiting fellows of this time came 
from Cambodia, Egypt, India, Indonesia, Laos, Malaysia, Nepal, Thailand, and Vietnam.      
The GLOPAC of Japan FSA has welcomed 196 visiting fellows from 37 jurisdictions so far.   

 

 The visiting fellows greeted FSA Commissioner Mr. Kurita and Vice Minister for International Affairs Mr. Ariizumi, 
expressing gratitude for hosting the program. The ten-business-day program commenced on 12th October and 
successfully concluded on 25th October. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Meet our visiting fellows 

56% of the visiting fellows rated the overall program as "very satisfactory," while 89% of the visiting fellows rated the course contents as 
"very satisfactory.” Here are the visiting fellows' comments: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"GLOPAC provides a valuable 
chance to enhance knowledge 
and build relationships within 
the global financial community, 
connecting participants with 
JFSA and international financial 
sectors. Through this program, 
individuals can deepen their 
understanding of capital markets 
while expanding their 
professional network, making it 
an invaluable opportunity for 
growth and collaboration." 
Mr. Tayakorn Jitrakuldhacha  

Securities Exchange 
Commission of Thailand 

   

 

 

"GLOPAC does a great job and 
offers an amazing program that 
supports different jurisdictions and 
allows them to learn from Japan's 
securities market. As a participant 
of this esteemed program, I have 
gained invaluable insights and 
lessons on issues related to 
sustainable finance and regulatory 
practices, especially by interacting 
with fellows from different 
countries. I am grateful for the 
wonderful opportunity. Doumo 
Arigatou Gozaimasu." 

Ms. Evelyn Loko Mbithi 

Capital Market Authority, of Kenya 

 

 

 

 

  

The program include lectures on a variety of topics related 
to securities regulation and frameworks, including the 
supervision of intermediaries, disclosure requirements, 
corporate governance, and sustainable finance.  

The visiting fellows engaged in in-depth discussions with 
FSA officials on these topics, which enhanced their 
understanding of the discussions in their group projects. 
Throughout the group projects, the participants shared 
their experiences and insights and concluded with their 
final presentations to FSA officials at the end of the 
program. 

Some of the sessions were generously provided by external 
institutions. The Japan Exchange Group and the Japan 
Securities Dealers Association graciously welcomed the 
visiting fellows.  

The program also offered a variety of extracurricular 
experiences to help the visiting fellows gain a better 
understanding of Japan and build a network among the 
group. The group had the opportunity to tour to historical 
sites of Kamakura, and participated in sessions on the 
Japanese language and cultural experiences. 



Please Contact us at: 

 https://www.fsa.go.jp/en/glopac/index.html  glopac.secretariat@fsa.go.jp 
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